Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/11/2023 6:39:17 PM

First name: Veronica

Last name: Matus

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The U.S. dept of Forestry must leave all indigenous lands alone. Sacred sights do not belong to the
U.S. government or its affiliates but do belong to the people of this country, who will protect it. How dare you all,
continue to push your white supremacist narrative when your destroying our planet and lands and waters. You
should all be ashamed of yourselves, have the Indigenous not suffered enough under your racism and
discrimination for centuries. You think now the American people will stand idly by while desanctify sacred
territory, you must be mistaken.

Sincerely,

Veronica Matus Godoy



